SWOSU Department of Education
Holding Public Forum

11.03.2009

The Department of Education at Southwestern Oklahoma State University will conduct a
public forum on Friday, November 20, at 2 p.m. in Room 117 of the Education Building
on the Weatherford campus.

According to SWOSU Education Department Interim Chair Ruth Boyd, the purpose
of the forum is to allow community members and public school partners to provide
their input regarding degree programs in education, including field experiences and
certification issues.

The public is invited and encouraged to attend.

Boyd said continued feedback from constituents and from the community is vital
to program success and improvement. The agenda for the forum is available at:
www.swosu.edu/education/doe-agenda-nov2009.pdf

For more information, contact Boyd at 580.774.3143.
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